January 31, 2020

Mr. Jose R. Alfonso
Principal
U.S. International Christian Academy

Dear Mr. Alfonso:

[t is an honor and privilege to extend my sincere congratulations on the 18" anniversary of U.S.
International Christian Academy. I was delighted to learn of this great milestone of the
Academy, which is one to be celebrated.

This accomplishment shows the dedication and hard work of each member of the administration,
faculty and staff of U.S. International Christian Academy to promote academic success in each
of their students, which in turn will allow them to reach their fullest potential.

I wish all the administration, faculty, staff and students of U.S. International Christian Academy
great success in their future endeavors.

Once again, congratulations.
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